
                                          

 

                                    

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Port City SELPA 

* Review of the Final Draft of the Local Plan *  
 

We encourage you to join us for our discussion and review of the Final Draft of our Local Plan.   

All California school districts are required to submit a current Local Plan while adhering to new guidelines from the  

California Dept. of Education by June 30, 2020.  This meeting is to review the Final Draft of SUSD’s Local Plan.   

SUSD’s Local Plan also includes details of its plan to grow from a single-district SELPA to a  

multi-LEA (local plan agency) SELPA, an endeavor to provide special education support to  

charter schools who become members of our multi-LEA SELPA. 

 

 

Tuesday, April 7, 2020 

10:00-11:00am 

 
Below are two options to join our free webinar “Zoom” meeting: 

Go to the link below and follow the simple prompts: 

https://zoom.us/j/7730598763 

 

From a phone, dial:  

(669) 900-6833, then enter code 7730598763  

 

 

For questions or more information, please contact Mary Perez  

at meperez@stocktonusd.net or at 933-7484, ext. 1232. 

Special Education Local Plan Area 
1541 E. March Lane 

Stockton, CA  95210 
(209) 933-7484 

 

John Deasy, Ed. D., Superintendent 

Jovan Salama Jacobs, Ed.D., Executive Director 

Community Advisory Committee 

(CAC) Meeting 

A collaborative committee including school district  

administration, regular and special education educators,  

parents, and community agencies.    
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